
R-17 Correspondence – Miguel Aguilar 

 

From: Mike [mailto:sonidopoderlatino2000@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 9:34 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: City Council eComment- Feb. 2, 2021-Line 17, Item #21-0090 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
My name is Miguel Aguilar, a resident of the Washington Neighborhood, district # 1, shootings have 
increased in the city of Long Beach, especially in district one. It's the place where it has been most 
impacted, we have to stop the violence. That is why I ask you to support our Councilwoman Mary 
Zendejas 
 



R-17 Correspondence – Blanca Ornelas 

From: blancaornelas1 [mailto:blancaornelas1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 10:07 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: RE: City Council eComment- Feb. 2, 2021-Line 17, Item #21-0090 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
*Field gang units 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: blancaornelas1 <blancaornelas1@yahoo.com>  
Date: 2/1/21 10:00 PM (GMT-08:00)  
To: CityClerk@longbeach.gov  
Subject: City Council eComment- Feb. 2, 2021-Line 17, Item #21-0090  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Blanca Ornelas and I am a resident of our district one Washington neighborhood. Our 
neighborhood is suffering due to all the crimes we are enduring. We are the neighborhood with the 
highest shootings and crime. It saddens me to see gang graffiti everywhere around our neighborhood! 
We shouldn't have to live in fear. This is not what our children and young teens should be living. I ask 
that you please support our council woman, Mary Zendejas.  We need our gangs unit back!!!! We need a 
safer community! Our police officers have been working really hard and there's only so much they can 
do. They need your support!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Blanca Ornelas  
 

mailto:blancaornelas1@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@longbeach.gov


R-17 Correspondence – Iris Ornelas 

From: IRIS ORNELAS [mailto:iris.o.e@outlook.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 8:21 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: City Council- Feb. 2, 2021-Line 17, item #21-0090 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
My name is Iris Ornelas, I live in the 1st District. 
There has been an extreme increase of violence in the last year, up to today in our city. More needs to 
be done and what our Councilwoman Mary Zendejas is requesting in terms of reporting with the City 
Council within 30 days on violent and quality of life crime in Lomg Beach, and outline of current efforts 
and what is being done to address this increase of violence, is more than reasonable.  
Additionally, we need to bring back a Field anti gang unit. Long Beach is being taken over by gangs again, 
like it was in the 90s. There needs to be more done to ensure our saftey!!! 
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